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Title I Program News for October
The school year is off to a great start.  We have settled into our routines.  Title I students have been selected and are receiving Reading and Writing instruction in the Literacy Center with me.  Students were selected for participation in the Title I Program on the basis of teacher recommendation, achievement the previous school year, assessment of reading skills using AIMSweb assessments and classroom benchmarks.  Title I students in grades 1-3 are participating in a program called Leveled Literacy Intervention or LLI. I have sent a note home about the program and the “Take-Home Book” expectations.  Please contact me if you have any questions. 
Title I Reading is a 100% Federally Funded Program that encourages parent involvement.  The most important thing you, as a parent, can do to help your child is find time to read books together at home every day.  THANK YOU for your support!  
Please be sure to schedule a Parent Teacher Conference with me.  I look forward to meeting and sharing your child’s progress with you.  We will go over the Parent Involvement Compact and discuss ways you can help your child become a stronger reader.  
Mrs. Endress

Title I Reading Teacher
Title I is 100% Federally Funded

